Summer Academy Dates:
· Week 1:  June 25- July 1, 2022
· Week 2:  July 16 - July 22, 2022
· Week 3:  July 30 - August 5, 2022
Student Drop Off on Saturday
Parents will drive students to the University of Maryland Eastern Shore (UMES) directly.
Parent Drop off time: Between 2:15 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. no earlier than 2:00 p.m. on Saturday at the UMES
Students should be dropped off at the UMES Murphy Annex Dormitory in the lounge area.  You will see the registration table awaiting your arrival. This will enable students to get settled into dorm rooms and get to know teammates.
Wicomico Dormitory: https://wwwcp.umes.edu/reslife/murphy-complex/
University of Maryland Eastern Shore https://www.umes.edu/home/
11868 College Backbone Rd, Princess Anne, MD 21853 
Driving Directions:  https://www.umes.edu/About/Pages/Directions-to-UMES/
Student Pick Up on Friday will be at the Wallops Visitor Center after the Closing Ceremony
Closing Ceremony:   10:00 a.m. -11:30 a.m. on Friday at the NASA Wallops Visitor Center.
The Visitor Center has no physical address. The Visitor Center is located on Route 175, six miles east of US-13 and five miles west of Chincoteague Island, VA. It is a 60-minute drive south from Salisbury and Ocean City, MD, and a 90-minute drive north from the Chesapeake Bay Bridge Tunnel. Since the Visitor Center has no physical address, you might find it easier to locate the Visitor Center using the GPS coordinates:
For additional driving directions, please visit the Visitor Center web page  https://www.nasa.gov/content/wallops-visitor-center/about-us
If you still need help finding the Visitor Center call: 757.824.1344 or 757.824.2298 for information!
Seating is very limited at the Visitor Center.  At tis time I do not know how many family members will be allowed for closing ceremony. 
 It is highly recommended that alternate arrangements for young children be made.   
Maps and additional information will be mailed to parents.  You can also check out the VSCS website https://vscs.spacegrant.org/academy  .
**Students will need to pick up their luggage from the bus after the closing ceremony

